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------ Original Message ----- 
From: To: 
Sent: Fri, Mar 28, 2003 9:12am 
To: <OIRA-ECON-GUIDE@OMB.EOP.GOV> 
Subject: comments on the draft guidelines 
 
Dear Ms Hunt, I strongly urge you not to move forward with your guidance on cost benefit analysis 
regarding the valuation of the lives of senior citizens. As a matter of principle one life should not be valued 
more than another. This analysis could water down anti-pollution regulations and harm the health of all 
citizens especially senior citizens. Thank you. Phyllis Beallor 
 

 




